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SEMINAR-WORKSHOP FOR LIBRARIANS

The Philippine Public Librarians League (PPLL), Inc. will hold the Seminar-Workshop
for Librarians with the theme “Librarians Leading and Collaborating for the Development
of a Reading Culture” on September 1-3, 2010 at the Hotel Salcedo de Vigan, Vigan, llocos
Sur.

The seminar-workshop aims to:

a. define and identify the importance of reading in this digital age;

b. collaborate with other institutions/stakeholders in re-establishing a
reading culture; and

c. empower the librarians and other stakeholders to work together on
viable initiatives, projects and programs that promote reading and
propagate its development to the community they serve.

The participants to this activity are professional and non-professional librarians and
information personnel working in all types of library.

A registration fee of Four Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP4,500.00) will be
charged each live-in participant (inclusive of food and accommodation for three (3) days
and two (2) nights, seminar kits, and certificates) and Four Thousand Pesos (PhP4,000.00)
each live-out participant (inclusive of snacks and lunch, seminar kits and certificates).

For other inquiries, please contact Ms. Evelyn P. Nabus, President, PPLL at
telephone no.: (02) 525-03-56; cellphone no.: 0921-4829-806 or at e-mail address:
lynnabus _gov@yahoo.com.
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